"On the Street and in the Classroom"

April 9, 2021

Dear Lilli,

Thank you very much for your support of our L.E.A.D. program and the generous Rotary donation of \$1,000. We will be directing this to the training of officers in Texas and the Fort Worth area so they can deliver an evidence-based drug, violence, and bullying prevention curriculum to children, K-12.

I would also welcome your feedback and input. I can be reached on my cell phone at 609 468 6284 and look forward to speaking with you.

Sincerely,

John Lindsay

Chief Operating Officer

Programs and Development

L.E.A.D. Inc.